
 

 
Car of the Month 

Clay & Karen Crook - 1971 AMC Javelin 
We bought the Javelin at Ocean Shores on July 15, 1998. It has a 360 V-8 with Automatic 
Transmission. It was repainted in July 11, 2003 to an "Intense Blue" color including the chrome. 

 
 

Minutes of the April, 2013 Meeting 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00PM by President, Bob Duffin at Pillar Rock Restaurant. 
Thank you again to Juanita for making the arrangements for the dinner. 
Guest Michael Kent, Bob and Judy’s grandson. 
Minutes from the last meeting were accepted as published. 
Treasurer’s Report – Checking account balance as of April 1, 2013 is $6,290.60.  Deposit of $1820.00, car 
show sponsorship.  Bills paid:  insurance, $278.00, Cruzin’ Magazine car show ad, $340.00, $9.55 newsletter.  
Brett motioned to pay bills, Annie seconded.  Motion passed. 
Correspondence – Thank you note from Juanita. 
Web Master – Any information to go on the website, please forward to Paul. 
Old Business – None 
New Business – Bob continues to receive requests for appearances at car shows in the area.  All he is able to tell 
them is that he will get the information out to the membership.  Current requests are for the Children’s Miracle 
Network at Wal Mart on May 11th from 10:00AM TO 2:00PM, and Columbia Crest Retirement and 
Rehabilitation Center on May 15th from 10:00AM to 2:00PM.  Other opportunities will be posted on the 
website. 
Car Show – Joe Johnson thanked LaDell for all the hard work securing trophy sponsorship for the show. 

 WE NEED PEOPLE READY TO WORK!  PEOPLE AT THE FRONT GATE – EARLY! 
 We currently do not have a food vendor.  If anyone has ideas, please let Joe know. 
 Car show goody bags – Karen reported that they are ready to go. 
 The last car show committee meeting will be on May 14th at 6:00PM at the library.  This will be 

the final meeting before the show.  Please attend! 
50/50 Drawing - $28.00 to Diana Corbisier 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:10PM 
Next Meeting – May 9, 2013.  Calling committee will confirm location. 


